
From: Svetlana Rodgers
To: Andrew Watson
Cc: Geoff Turnbull
Subject: HPE CM: Re: Notice of Exhibition – Waterloo Metro Quarter OSD – Southern Precinct Detailed Design SSDA

Modification (SSD-10437-Mod-2)
Date: Saturday, 9 September 2023 5:55:10 PM

Andrew 
Why are the new height increases are considered for overshadowing the Alexandria park,
which is very brief in the morning, rather than the impact on the newly created park in
Waterloo Central next to the Metro Quater, which is much more dramatic and important
for future residents?
Regards Svetlana Rodgers 
Tel 

On Wed, 23 Aug. 2023, 09:28 Andrew Watson, <Andrew.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au>
wrote:

Dear Submitter,

Please find attached the notice of exhibition for the Waterloo Metro Quarter OSD –
Southern Precinct Detailed Design SSDA Modification (SSD-10437-Mod-2).

If you have any enquiries, please contact Jill Rassaby on (02) 9228 6176 or via email at
jill.rassaby@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Kind regards,
Andrew Watson
DA Coordinator
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